SILDA CHANDRASEKHAR COLLEGE

SILDA * JHARGRAM
NOTICE

Notice No. | F L Date: 18-06-25

This is for information of the all concerned that a Professional Development and
Administrative Training Programme will be held on 25.06.2025 at 11-00 a.m. in Room No.
204. The said programme will be held in presence of the person concerned with Infotech
Lab. (our software vendor). All Teaching & Non-Teaching Employees of the college are
cordially requested to attend the programme positively without any fail.

Notified further that no leave will be allowed on 25.06.2025 in terms of the above

programme.
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